## Reif, Maizie L - DNR

**From:** DMuellerInd <info@dmuellerindustries.com>

**Sent:** Friday, June 29, 2018 1:24 PM

**To:** Neste, David E - DNR

**Subject:** BRRTS Activity # 02-20-202459

Dear Mr. Neste:

This is in response to your letter dated May 11, 2018, postmarked May 14, 2018 and received May 16, 2018.

I've spoken with the neighbor, Dugie Schaefer, down gradient from the site. He thought he may be receptive if I would have some plants and trees planted next to the building on his property. We discussed how the DNR planted trees on the old Quicfrez property in Fond du Lac to "suck up" contamination.

He isn't concerned for his health. His mother had started living at their house in the 1940's and passed away four years ago at the age of 98.

He is concerned with the stigma of having a polluted property because he would like to put the house on the market and its' value may be lower because of the pollution. We always thought I would buy it, but I've stuck so many of my resources into this property I can't afford to do so.

Sincerely, Randy Mueller